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Pien, Janet

From: Belinda Prahl [greengrasslass@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 2:09 PM
To: Tolley, Sabrina; Pien, Janet
Subject: SW commuter bike path

I know that light pollution is a concern, but I recall biking on this path last summer and being shocked at how 
dark it was along the SW commuter bike path.  A couple walking their dog that evening very nearly took out 
our friend (or he nearly took out them: who could tell it was so dark!).   I would be for the lights.  Unless all 
dog-walkers wear lights like us bikers. 

Resident, user of path, but not a neighbor,
Belinda Prahl

89 S Fair Oaks
Madison (East)


